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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 3:42 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: docket 160021

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 11:25 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: RE: rates 
 
Copy on file, see 1222629C.  DHood 
 
 
From: Barbara Mascia [mailto:bmascia@verizon.net]  
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 8:18 AM 
To: PSC Media 
Subject: rates 
 
I do not want the PSC to allow or grant F P&L an increase in rates. The F P&L needs to do much much more Solar then 
electric, we are the SUNSHINE state why isn't F P&L and all the other Florida utilities doing much much more!  

Barbara Mascia 
bmascia@verizon.net 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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